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Mr. Randy Hann 
NGUTech Inc. 
62 Timberview Drive 
Vaughan, ON, L4J 8M3 
 
 
November 2, 2014 BY E-MAIL 
 
 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
27th. Floor 
2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto ON M4P 1E4 
 
 
 Re:  OEB Email Dated 2014-10-31 
  Board File Number EB-2014-0270 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
Please find below the response your email dated 2014-10-31.  Below is a copy of the 
email: 
 

“Good Afternoon Randy, 
  
On page 5, section 10 of your application you’ve stated that you “are 
partners with Powered Connections Inc. leveraging their expertise and 
ability to service, install and support any sub-metering technical 
responsibilities...”  According to the Board records this company is a 
licensed electricity retailer and gas marketer.  Would you please provide 
some reasons why you would rely on a company not engaged in unit 
sub-metering business activities to acquire the necessary technical 
resources for technical matters related to unit sub-metering. 
  
Thank you, 
Irina Kuznetsova 
Advisor, 
Licensing and Performance Reporting” 
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Response: 
 
Powered Connections has a division of its business activities that has performed 
installations and support for sub-metering in addition to their other corporate interests in 
the electricity retailer and gas market places. 
 
They have provided these sub-meter services to customers for approximately 7 years and 
have established and network of resources that address the technical requirements of the 
sub-meter industry. 
 
If there are any further questions or clarifications required, please do not hesitate to 
contact us.  Please note that due to NDA and contractual agreements, we are unable to 
list those companies mentioned above without their explicit consent. 
 
Best regards, 
 
 
Randy Hann 
President, NGUTech Inc. 


